
COMMITTEEMEMBER                                            OFFERED THE FOLLOWING RESOLUTION 

AND MOVED ITS ADOPTION: 

Resolution #2017-45 

Accepting the Resignation of Municipal Clerk Suzanne M. Veitengruber 

BE IT RESOLVED by the Committee of the Township of Shrewsbury that the Committee 

accepts with regret the resignation submitted and sincerely appreciates the work conducted by 

Suzanne Veitengruber for the Township as Municipal Clerk.  This resignation is effective 

February 28, 2017 

 

Seconded by Committeemember _____________ and adopted on roll call by the following vote: 
 

Name Motion  Second  Ayes Nays  Abstain Absent 

Bailly       

Puhak       

Nolan       

 

I hereby certify the above to be a true copy of the resolution adopted by the Township 

Committee at the Meeting held on February 28, 2017. 

 

_________________________________  __________________________ 

 

Suzanne M. Veitengruber, RMC, CMFO  Edward P. Nolan 

Municipal Clerk      Mayor 
 

        

        
 


